
FULTON TOWNSHIP, GRATIOT COUNTY 

 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Monday, October 15, 2018 at 7:00pm at 

the Fulton Township Hall during a Fulton Township Planning Commission special meeting, located at 3425 

W. Cleveland Rd., Perrinton, Michigan, for the purpose of permitting a special land use for the following 

property: 

 Property identified as parcel # 29-05-029-010-20, owned by Debra Loudenbeck and located at 4085 
W. Wilson Rd., Perrinton, MI  48871 is requesting a special land use in the agricultural district, for a home 
based business to have a wine tasting room.  A public hearing to address this request will take place at this 
meeting.   
 The Public hearing is open to the public.  Comments or concerns may be presented in person, by 
counsel, by personal representative or by letter.  The special land use application may be viewed prior to 
the public hearing at the township office during regularly scheduled office hours: Monday, Wednesday, and 
Friday from 9am-12pm and 1-4pm.    

Written comments or concerns regarding this request may be sent to: Fulton Township, PO Box 68, 

Perrinton, MI  48871, and will be accepted prior to the public hearing.    Fulton Township will provide 

auxiliary aids or services to individuals with disabilities.  Persons needing such services should contact the 

township office not less than four days before the public hearing.   

Lorene Miller 

Fulton Township Clerk 

 

 


